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March 6, 1967

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D'. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088

Dear Mr, Geary:

We appreciate very much your fine report of reception
of WIVR Radio, March 4, 1967, from 4:16 - 4:55 a.m.

We receive many reports, but yours is the best yet,
and we are happy to verify it and to wish you much
success.

Sincerely yours,

ROY H. PARK
BROADCASTING OF VIRGINIA, INC.
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JWK:fh James W. Kyle,/
Chief Engineer
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